
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 10/27/2020 12:42:33 AM

First name: Louis

Last name: Bruno

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Dear Sirs, 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on this matter.  I strongly oppose any proposals to allow electro-bikes

on any trails that are currently designated for non=motorized use.  

 

In these turbulent times when there is more and more pressure on wild and primitive areas by a burgeoning

human population, it is evident that the country that is in shortest supply is that which is most primitive.

Therefore, it doesn't make sense to turn already primitive recreational opportunities into more populous and

intrusive motorized areas.  

 

Again,I am strongly opposed to any effort to ease restrictions on non-motorized  trails.  Plain and simple, there is

no difference between and e-bike, trail-bike or motorcycle.  Therefore, any trails that are closed to trail bikes

should also be off limits to e bikes.

 

Again, thank you for the opportunity to comment on this important management decision.

 


